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Dear Families, 
 
Happy New Year to you all! I hope all families had an enjoyable 
holiday break. It is so nice to have time to reflect, relax and 
have fun together during the holidays. 
As always, we continue to work hard at both elementary 
schools providing high quality instruction each day, but we also 
have to have some fun along the way. I always tell the students 
we work hard so we can play hard! 
 
We will be taking part in Jump Rope for Heart February 19, 
20, 21. Your child will bring a packet of information home to 
share with you. Ms. Kodet, our physical education teacher, will 
be taking care of this event during gym class. It will be fun 
and a great way to support the American Heart Association. 
Thank you to all who donate! 
 
There is also a Fun Day planned for Friday, February 14 where 
Lomira Elementary School students will be bussed to Theresa 
Learning Community to play board games and  go sledding 
(weather permitting). The students will be paired together by 
grade level and will have some time to get to know one another 
better! 
 
Parent Teacher Conferences are also soon February 17 and 18. 
This is a great opportunity to share information with your 
child’s teacher. You are your child’s most important teacher 
and we want your input so we can help your child learn while 
enjoying each day at school. 
 
As always, if you ever have any concerns or questions, please 
let me know.   
Stay warm and take care, 
 
Sandy Schaefer 

 
 

 TLC AND LES CALENDAR 
Upcoming Events 

1/7  LES BRIDGING BRIGHTER SMILES  

1/10  ASSEMBLIES LES 8:15 TLC 12:30 

1/13 LES PTC MEETING @ 6:00 

1/17 12:30 EARLY DISMISSAL 

1/18  TLC LES PTC TAG SWIM EVENT         
5:00-7:00 

1/20  TLC CAFETERIA TASTE TEST 

1/24 LES CAFETERIA TASTE TEST 

1/24  ASSEMBLIES LES 8:15 TLC 12:30 

1/31 4K REPORT CARDS 

2/6  4K 5K NEW STUDENT 
REGISTRATION @ TLC 12:30-5:30 

2/7 ASSEMBLIES LES 8:15 TLC 12:30 

2/10 LES PTC MEETING @ 6:00 

2/14  ELEMENTARY FUN DAY 

2/17 NO SCHOOL                                   
4:30-7:00 CONFERENCES 

2/18  NO SCHOOL                                  
1:00-6:30 CONFERENCES 

2/19- 

2/21  

JRFH HELD DURING STUDENT 
PHY. ED. CLASSES 

2/21 ASSEMBLIES LES 8:15 TLC 12:30 

3/2-3/6  DR. SEUSS WEEK  

MAY 7  LOMIRA ELEMENTARY CONCERT 

MAY 14  TLC ELEMENTARY CONCERT 

SANDRA SCHAEFER PRINCIPAL 
THERESA LEARNING COMMUNITY                                    

LOMIRA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
(920) 269-4396 Ext. 106 
www.lomira.k12.wi.us 

A message from the elementary schools in the       

Lomira School District.... 

where together we learn everyday!  



 

4K-5K REGISTRATION (new students only)                                       
THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 6,2020                                                                                    

12:30pm -5:30pm                                         
TLC LIBRARY                                          

Please call Tami Vodak for more information at        
920-488-2181 X500 

The School District of Lomira is an equal opportunity employer and does not discriminate on the basis of race, handicap, color, religion, sex, national origin or age, marital 
status, arrest and conviction records, or any other basis prohibited by applicable law. This policy not only applies to employment, but also to educational programs and 
activities. Inquiries concerning the application of or grievance procedures for Title VI (race discrimination), Title IX (sex discrimination), Section 504 of the 
Rehabilitation Act of 1973 (handicap discrimination), should be referred to the District Administrator, coordinator of these programs for the School District of Lomira, 
1030 Fourth Street, P. O. Box 919, Lomira, WI 53048. (920) 269-4396.  

2020-2021 OPEN ENROLLMENT  

The open enrollment application period for the 2020-2021 school year is from February 3, 2020  and 
ends April 30, 2020 @ 4:00.  Parents must submit applications online or directly to the nonresident 
school district. For more information contact Ann at 269-4396 ext. 107. Online applications are      

available https://dpi.wi.gov/oe  It is recommended that you submit your application as early as possible 
(and online) during the application period  If you miss the deadline, you are still able to apply through 
the  Alternative Open Enrollment Application Process which begins July 1, 2020.  Brochures are      
available with Ann at the administrative office or Tami at the TLC office. 

IMPORTANT  

PARENT INFORMATION 

Our District web page is updated frequently with       
information about upcoming dates so please check in   
periodically for important dates! Also, please take time 
to log into Skyward for any updates from school that we 
post to family access. 

  www.lomira.k12.wi.us 

Skyward food service       
account is ONE family      

account  
Breakfast is free for free 

and reduced children. 

Make checks out to: 
Lomira School District 

FOR THE SAFETY OF YOUR CHILD: A 

NOTE NEEDS TO BE SENT TO 

SCHOOL ON ANY CHANGES FOR 

YOUR CHILD  GOING HOME. 

Please remember to notify the 

office if your child is sick, coming in 

later, or leaving early. Going 

through the office helps us ensure 

the safety of your children. 

Lomira Office 920-269-4396 x101 

Theresa Office 920-488-2181 x500 

School STARTS at 8:00  

TLC 7:55-3:00               

LES 7:55-3:10                 

(7:55 first bell) 

Just a reminder, for the safety of all 

students All medications need to be 

brought to school by a parent or 

guardian.  Also, as per the wellness    

policy, students should be fever free 

for 24 hours without medications    

before returning to school. 

https://apps4.dpi.wi.gov/Opal2012

